From: Cassie Cohen

To: Erin Engman

Cc: rodovale

Subject: AR 19-0006

Date: Monday, August 12, 2019 8:15:41 AM
Erin,

Me and my family are residents at Tualatin Village. My husband has owned his unit since
2011. We feel strongly that if the City approves the removal and replacement of the Sycamore
trees surrounding the property, there should be no other choice than to do a gap analysis of
what Oregon Native trees are lacking in Tualatin that once thrived here, and to replace those
with only Native trees.

When the tornado touched down in Portland a few months back, the non-natove trees were the
ones to he fully uprooted, not the native ones.

The public should be informed about what replacement trees are being considered and why.
Thank you,

Cassie Cohen and Rodolfo Valentin
503-816-4342
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